Dear Phillip, Hafizah, Larry and everyone working behind the scenes at PSA,

We've now been in Australia for 3 months - a dream we thought, one year ago, we would have to let go of. We were told off by a handful of other immigration agents, and on top of that, we were told that there's no way Visa-holders would be able to enter Australia anyways, since it's borders are closed. They were so wrong. It was pure luck that we stumbled onto your Facebook page and thought we should give it one last shot. The feedback we got from our first consultation made it the best money we have ever spent. Not only did we receive positive news, but our visa options were also laid out in so much detail, and the level of expertise was quite clear. We must compliment yourself and Hafizah for the passion you guys convey in your conversations with us as clients. You clearly have a heart for South Africans and for farmers, as well as the Agricultural Industry. There is so much potential here in Australia, and we are ever grateful to you for being able to live and work here.

Our first consultation with you was on 29 October 2020, and after having talked a little bit about our story and what we are aiming for, you elaborated on the network and connections that you'd built up and how we would benefit from it. Within a few days, we were matched up with your preferred recruitment agency, and they soon were able to match an Employer. Our Visas were approved on 16 February 2021, and we already had our travel exemptions in hand! It barely gave us time to pack - we were on a flight out to Australia on 3 March 2021. Quarantine was a welcome break after the rush, and we were able to get to our end destination in the WA Wheatbelt just in time for winter crop planting to start.

Thank you for checking in on us in those early days, and for the work you've done for so many of us farmers. Our little boy is able to play outside and enjoy the freedoms that we had growing up.

We highly recommend Phillip Silver & Associates to anyone wanting to make the move. Your services are outstanding, and our lives are forever changed because of it.

Sincerely, Herman and Liza Kleynhans Western Australia 14 June 2021